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I do not support SB1583 and I ask you to please Vote No! 

Our students deserve quality education! These are children, they have the right to 

their age of Innocence!  

Oregon has to rise up to provide protections for all children and that includes from 

pornography in all forms!  

Studies have shown that pornography can change the volume size of the pre-frontal 

cortex, so that for teenagers, if they frequently consume pornographic content, their 

concentration can be disturbed, they cannot focus, their performance can decrease. 

Studies also show that continual exposure leads to depression among a number of 

other serious mental health issues. The damage is major and difficult to overcome.  

All you have to do is a little research to find the truth about this and what it does to 

our young (and adults I may add)  

Lets stop this now and get back to the fundamentals of learning that which will 

advance them in life (reading, writing, math and history) and give them the coping 

skills to become healthy, well adjusted adults! Their future depends on it! 

Vote NO on SB1583 

Tammy Pedersen 


